
St. John Armenian Church 
Komitas Choir 
Newsletter August  2014 

St. John Armenian Church Komitas Choir.  Music Director, Deacon Rubik Mailian.  2014 Executive Board: Chair 
Kelly Karakashian Callan | Vice Chair Annette  Mamassian | Recording Secretary Linda Jevahirian | Corresponding  
Secretaries Yvonne Korkoian and Denise Karakashian | Treasurer Gary Melikian | Advisor Christine Matoian  

Songs from the Divine Liturgy and the Armenian Sacred 
Music Repertoire featuring Deacon Rubik Mailian, 
members of the Komitas Choir, and selected soloists now 
available at the St. John bookstore.   Cost:  $18.00

Songs of Glory: Armenian Sacred Music
The New Komitas Choir CD

Welcome New Choir 
Member Anna Markarian

Do you have an ipad or other electronic notepad?  Would 
you like to use it during the Badarak in place of your 
choir notebook?  If so, please contact Deacon Rubik and 
he will load the music for you.

If you do not own a notebook, but would like to use one 
for this purpose, please let Deacon Rubik know.  He is 
conducting a trial to determine the level of interest and 
the requirements for making the change. 

Choir Members 
With IPADS

Volunteers Wanted! 
Committee for the June 2015 
Commemoration Concert 

Members of this committee will help with locating a 
venue, publicity, printing and ticket sales, music library, 
accounting, programming, costume design, 
choreography, stage design, sound system and lighting. 

The initial meeting will be in person with subsequent 
coordination by email and subcommittees. 

Please contact Deacon Rubik if you would like to be a 
member of this committee.  rubik@sjachurch.org

Sima Trio of New York
Violinist Sami Merdinian
Cellist Ani Kalayjian
Pianist Sofya Melikyan

Sunday, October 26, 2014 3:00 pm
St. John Armenian Church Cultural Hall
Tickets at the church office (248) 569-3405.  Checks 
payable to the St. John Music Guild.  $20 Adults; $10 
Students and Children under 18 

Volunteer Wanted!
Church Festival Dinner Service Coordinator 
The Komitas Choir provides volunteers 
for dinner food service each year.  
The coordinator schedules volunteers 
on Friday, Saturday and Sunday, September 26-28.  
Please contact Kelly Callan if you would like coordinate 
this activity.  hyelita@hotmail.com

The Komitas Choir Picnic Was A Great 
Success – Thank You Dolly and Ali!

Blessing of the Grapes at Manoogian Manor
August 16, 2014 at 11:30 am

mailto:rubik@sjachurch.org
http://www.simatrio.com/Sima_Trio/Home.html
mailto:hyelita@hotmail.com

